CUSHI13 /110, 49

(tyewritten) (To Dr. Laurason Brown, Saranac Lake)

FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD,
oct. 1lth, 1910,

Dear Brown:

I am very sorry to hear that you have been in the hands of the
surgeons; but your secretary writes that you have pulled through safely, and
are now very comfortable,

It was a great disappointment to me not to be able to come to Sara-—
nac but it was cuite impossible.

It is too bad to hear that Trudeau has had & bout of Herpes to add

to his other troubles. I had 2 long letter from Harry Thomas about him the
other day.

With best wishes, and love to your surgeon.

Sincerely yours,

Wo Osler
(handwriting) Do come again before long.,
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